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PRINCIPAL News & Announcements 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful week and is ready for some family time this weekend.  St. Benedict has 
received a lot of very positive press coverage relating to Catholic Schools Week.  There is a nice article 
about Jimmy Yacabonis’ visit in the Monitor and Independent newspapers.  The students are still talking 
about his visit and many parents have approached me regarding the overwhelming reactions of their 
children.  I have also received a lot of complimentary feedback about our new logos.   
 
This week we celebrated our 100th day of school.  Time really flies.  It was so much fun seeing our middle 
wing dress up as 100 year-olds.  There were some VERY creative costumes equipped with walkers, canes, 
and even a stuffed cat.  The middle wing also participated in the Global School Play Day.  This day 
consisted of unstructured play for our younger students.  It is so important our children know how to play 
and entertain themselves without the use of technology.  Thank you to Mrs. Tara Guido for bringing this 
initiative to my attention.  The kids really enjoyed this experience. 
 
Numerous students have approached faculty members and myself about clothing and apparel with the 
new designs.  There is definitely a buzz in the building and it is filled with positive energy.  We are currently 
searching for vendors to produce our new gear.   
 
Enrollment has begun for our new summer programs.  Both SBS and non-SBS students are welcome to 
participate!  These unique programs will continue to set St. Benedict School apart from other schools and, 
more importantly, give our students additional opportunities in the arts and sciences.  If you have any 
questions, please see our website or contact the moderators directly. 
 
I am extremely pleased to announce we already have one full Pre-K and one full Kindergarten class for 
next year.  We are well ahead of our enrollment numbers in comparison to this time last year.  Please tell 
your friends and family they need to move quickly if they plan on registering for those classes because we 
anticipate them filling up soon.   
 
Kevin Donahue 

  

 



http://www.virtus.org/
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/dramacamp
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/stemcamp
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/open-house

